
As we come to the end of our 
administrative year, I would 
like to thank everyone for all 
their support. 
It has once again been such 
an honor to work with such 

an awesome group of members.  You all 
represent the spirit of the American Legion 
Auxiliary and who make it such a great suc-
cess.  Thank you all so much!  I would also 
like to thank our Post Commander Dennis 
Ducharme, SAL Squadron Commander Joe 
Falco, and our ALR Director Paul Goy-
merac for an outstanding year.  With the 
help of all we continue to grow as a whole 
in our community, and I am very honored to 
have worked with all of you this past year – 
Together Our Post Rocks!! 
 
Our Auxiliary 2022-2023 elections will take 
place on Wednesday, June 1

st
, during our 

monthly meeting.  We will be taking nomi-
nations from the floor, so if you would like to 
hold a position on the Auxiliary executive 
board, please be sure to attend the meet-
ing.  If you don’t, please still come on out to 
support and see what great things we have 
instore for Auxiliary in the upcoming year.  
Since there is no meeting in July, we use 
that month to transition and mentor anyone 
who volunteers to be on the board so 
please do not worry about taking on some-
thing that you have not done before.  We 
will all be there for you to ensure your suc-
cess! 
 
Also, please mark your calendars for Satur-
day, June 25

th
, at 6 p.m. for the installation 

of our incoming officers for the 2022-2023 
administrative year.  This is open to every-
one, so come on out and congratulate all of 
the new executive board members. 
 
As always, we have so much going on right 
now so please be sure to check out our cal-
endar to make sure you do not miss out on 
any upcoming events.                      Continued on page 2 

Auxiliary News Commander’s Comments 

Post 593 Officers:  

Commander: Dennis Ducharme 

1st Vice: Ed Richards 

2nd Vice: Joe Falco 

Adjutant: Nick Mills 

Finance:  Ray Barger 

Chaplain: Kelly Mosely 

Judge Advocate: Danny Muth 

Historian: Bill Nupp (appointed) 

Service Officer: Brad Martin  

Sgt At Arms: George Alva 

Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  

Members at Large: Henry Creech, 

Jack Leanhart, Jimmy May, Ken Rodd, 

 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Amanda Silvas 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Vacant 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 

Sgt At Arms: Donna Grimmer 

Members at Large:  

Rosie Cherry, Michelle Muth,  

 

Sons of the American Legion:  

Commander: Joe Falco 

1st Vice: Bill Cox 

2nd Vice: Henry Creech 

Adjutant: George Alva 

Membership Chair: Rick Moe 

Finance: Dave Paris 

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Historian: Ken Echered 

Sgt At Arms: Ed Richards 

Judge Advocate: Henry Creech 

Members At Large:  

Rick Moe, Ken Rodd 

 

ALR Officers:  

Director: Paul Goymerac 

Asst Director: Greg Spatz 

Secretary: Becky Spatz 

Treasurer: Robin Alva 

Road Captain: Sean Lowder 

Membership: Amy Reed 

Sgt At Arms: Robert Hendricks  

Chaplain: Ed Richards 

Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  

Historian: Alice Wagener  

Members at Large:  

Jim Rusick, Matt Scott, 

Hours of Operation 

Monday--2pm—9pm 

Tue-Thurs: 2pm—10pm 

Friday: 2pm — 1am 

Saturday: Noon — 1 am 

Sunday: Noon — 8pm 
(Hours may vary due to business) 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 

The American Legion 
Of The United States of America 

326 Legion Drive West, Converse, TX 78109 

(210) 658-1111 

Email:  Post593tx@yahoo.com        http://www.Post593.org 

Post Commander: Dennis Ducharme 

Post Home Manager:  Traci Permenter 

June 2022 

Legion Family, 

Thank you to all that came 
out and supported the many 
events we had last month.  
The every Tuesday Morning 
Complimentary Coffee & 

Donuts (9-11 am), Chicken Fried Steak Night 
put on by the SAL, the monthly breakfast, the 
Flyers Burger Burn put on by the Auxiliary, 
the Aces Pod Chili Cook-Off, the monthly 
Steak Night, the reading of names of veter-
ans who have been laid to rest the last 3 
years at Ft Sam Houston National Cemetery, 
the Memorial Day Picnic, the Flags on Town 
Square and the Boy Scouts’ Flag Retirement 
Ceremony.  They were all well supported and 
I’d like to especially say thank you to our vol-
unteers who always make it all happen.  Job 
well done! 

For those who don’t know, Flags on Town 
Square (Converse) is a program for fund rais-
ing for Veterans programs.  You can sponsor 
a flag with a placard for whoever you would 
like in memory during six Federal holidays for 
$100 a year.  (President’s Day, Memorial 
Day, Flag Day, Independence Day, Labor 
Day and Veteran’s Day.)  Contact Peter Muth 
for more information. 

Jonathan Powers, an active duty member of 
the Army, a member of our Post, is with the 
453rd ICTC and is deployed to Camp 
Buehring in Kuwait since March 3rd. The pla-
toon has 23 members.  They’ll be there until 
after Christmas. We are putting together 
some care packages to send to them.  Traci 
has put a box out to collect any donations.  
See the article in this newsletter for items 
which have been requested. 

Come celebrate the Army’s birthday on June 
14th.  Army Vets will receive a ticket for a 
prize drawn every hour and domestic beer 
special.  Thanks Ken Rodd for collecting the 
prizes and making this happen!                                
Continued on page 2 



SALute 

This is my last article as Squadron 593 Commander.  
It’s been an honor to have served you. This Squadron 
has a lot to be proud of, and I’m confident that you’ll 
support the incoming Commander as strongly as 
you’ve supported me.  

 
We’re still actively shooting to hit our membership goal . We’re 
down to single digits. So please renew or sign up a new member 
today! 
 
Remember, meetings are held on the 3rd Tuesday of each month 
at 7PM. Please try to attend to kick off the 2022-2023 Legion 
Year in a big way. 
  
Be safe and be well, 

Joe Falco 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Continued from page 1 

The Post is having a 50’s Sock Hop to benefit K-9’s for 
Warriors on June 4th. There will be a variety of 50’s cars 
for everyone to see and meet the owners & ask questions 
and take pictures. (From 3-7 pm.) Food (3-7 pm), Elvis 
impersonator (6:30-7:00 pm), DJ, Dancing and Games (7-
11 pm), a variety of contests with prizes and a photo 
booth with props. You can also get pictures with Elvis. We 
will be selling hamburgers, hot dogs, French fries, choco-
late, vanilla & strawberry shakes and root beer floats. Al-
coholic versions will be available. Dress in your favorite 
50’s outfits for the costume contest!  All proceeds benefit 
K-9’s for Warriors.  Determined to end veteran suicide, 
K9s For Warriors provides highly-trained Service Dogs to 
military veterans suffering from PTSD, traumatic brain in-
jury and/or military sexual trauma.  Get your tickets now! 
This event is open to the public. Adults only.  The cost is 
$10.00 per person which includes a well drink/domestic 
beer and a chance for a door prize. 

We normally have Post Elections at the June General 
Membership Meeting, but since no position was con-
tested, voting is not needed.  Congratulations to your Post 
Officers for 2022-2023:   

 Commander:  Dennis Ducharme 

 1st Vice:  Henry Creech 

 Second Vice:  Joe Falco 

 Adjutant:  Nick Mills 

 Chaplain:  Kellie Warrell 

 Finance Officer:  Ray Barger 

 Service Officer:  Brad Martin 

 Judge Advocate: Peter Muth 

 Sergeant at Arms:  Michael Shuman 

 Historian:  Bill Nupp 

 Members at Large:  Marcello Buckley,  

             Ken Echerd, Jimmy May, Ed Richards, and  

             Ken Rodd. 

 

We will be hosting our annual Post Everlasting Ceremony 
on 6 July, during our July General Membership meeting.  
This is for all of our members who have passed away dur-
ing the last year.  It’s a very dignified ceremony and a 
great way for us to remember and pay our respects to 
those we recently lost.  Please contact Chaplain Kellie 
Warrell if you’re not sure we have your loved one’s name 
on our list.   

 

For God and Country, 

 
Dennis Ducharme 
Post Commander 

April Meals Quick Reference 

 

June 9, Burger Grill, 5:30-7:30PM______________________   _$7.00 

June 10,  Chicken Fried Steak Dinner, 5-7PM______________$10.00 

June 11, Breakfast, 8-11AM    ____           _________                   $7.00 

June 12,_Jam Session Grill, 5:30-7:30PM__________________ $7.00 

June 24, Steak Night, 6-8PM           _       ___ _______    _          $15.00 

Complimentary Snacks available during Canteen Operating Hours 

Continued from page 1 

 
Again, please remember that our monthly meeting is 
Wednesday, June 1

st
, at 7:30 p.m.  We get so much done 

in these sessions and would love for you to be a part of 
that process. 
 
Until next time, respectfully yours, 
 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 
aux593info@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 6th, 7PM 



 

Riders Report 

 

The summer has arrived, looking forward to rides in the summer heat to our favorite stops.  This past 
month was exciting with the Reading of the Names at Ft Sam Houston Cemetery.  Great turn out and a 

fun ride in the back country.  We also sent an email out to all members and some who no longer are members but may 
want to attend our events.  If you did not receive an email or the first edition of the Rumbler Newsletter, please send me 
you email address.  We will ensure our records are updated. 

The election season is almost over….we have one position to vote on at our General membership Meeting on the sec-
ond Tuesday of the month…14 June at 7:00 pm.  There are several new members who have expressed interest in at-
tending so please come by and welcome them to ALR Chapter 593.  On 14 June, we will vote on one position and make 
last minute arrangements for the Texas State Rally.  That rally will be from Friday 17 June until 19 June 2022.  There 
are about 10 members attending so if you are interested, please contact either myself, Sean Lowder, or Greg Spatz.  It 
will be a great time again.  Additionally, Lowes has agreed to fund lumber for the building of a 12x14 foot shed.  The 
Riders will build it but make it so that it can be disassembled and stacked on a trailer.  During the March 2023 Rolling 
Run, we will auction off the shed and then deliver and assemble accordingly.  This is something new so please throw 
your business Lowes way and if you want to help build the shed, contact Greg Spatz or myself. 

Have a great summer and I hope to see you around at the different events.  God Bless our Riders, Veterans, and family 

members. 

Paul “Timmy” Goymerac,  

ALR Director 

Help Bubba find Blue 

ALA President, Teresa 
Simmons-Copeland, 
has named K9s for War-
riors as a special project 
for her year. Her mascot 
is a plush dog named 
Blue. Blue was kid-
napped at DEC. Bubba, 
his long-lost brother, is 
looking for him.  

Go to Facebook “Help 
Bubba find Blue” to fol-
low his adventures. 

FYI: K9s For Warriors is 
ending veteran suicide 
and returning our warri-
ors to a life of dignity and independence. They res-
cue and train shelter dogs to be paired as Service 
Dogs for warriors with service-connected Post-
Traumatic Stress, Traumatic Brain Injury and/or Mili-
tary Sexual Trauma. They recently opened a facility 
in San Antonio (near ACS on Hwy 151). 

Will you help me with a donation? 

ALA Unit 593 
326 Legion Drive W 
Converse, TX 78109 
 
(Indicate your donation is for The K9 Warrior Pro-
gram) 

Request for Care Packages 

 

An active duty member of the Army, who is a member of 
our Post, is with the 453rd ICTC and has been deployed 
to Camp Buehring in Kuwait since March 3rd.  They will be 
there until after Christmas. We are putting together some 
care packages to send to them.  We asked the 23 mem-
bers of the platoon what type of things they wanted and 
this is some of the things they said.   

 

Care package list: 

 

Snacks 
Beef Jerky  
Pens 
Tide Pods 
Chips 
Real football 
Black socks 
Huggies Cocoa & Shea Butter Baby Wipes 
Earplugs 
After sunburn aloe  
Chap Stick with SPF 
Body wash 
  

Please bring your donation to the Post and be sure to la-

bel it for the “Care Package.”   



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  


